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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

OCTOBER 

14th    4th Instalment for 5/6  

           camp due 

15th    P & C  Meeting 6pm 

18th   Assembly 2.20pm 

23-24th   5/6 Camp Sydney 

 

 

NOVEMBER 

14th      Power FM 

15th   Assembly  

 

 

DECEMBER 

5th      Year 6  Farewell 

6th       Assembly  

13th    Presentation Day 

16th     Reward Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to Term 4! We trust you had a wonderful break with your child 
and they are refreshed and ready for the busy term ahead. 

During the holidays we had a lot of work going on in and around the school. 
This work is still underway and we are hoping that it will be finished in the 
next few weeks. 

The last term is always a busy and eventful one, so please keep an eye out 
for notes coming home and for dates listed in the column to the left on the 
newsletter. 

Tomorrow night we will have our first P&C meeting for the term. This will be 
followed by the 150th Celebrations meeting. Next week sees year 5/6 head 
off to Sydney for their camp ( please see note with more information coming 
home this week) and in the following weeks we will be having our Kindergar-
ten Orientations as well as our visit from Power FM. 

We are still hoping to fit in an Intensive Water Safety program for all students 
K-6, which we will run from the Greenwell Point Pool. 

At present we have tentatively locked in the 6th December for our Year 6 
Graduation Assembly/Rock Band Concert and Friday 13th December for our 
End of Year Presentation Assembly. We will let you know as soon as possi-
ble of firm times for these events and if these dates change. 

Have a great week! 

Regards, 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

Principal 
 

YEAR 5/6 EXCURSION 
Final payment is due THIS WEEK, for the 5/6 Sydney excursion. 
 
P & C NEWS 
CANTEEN 
 

Canteen helpers:   
Wednesday October 16th: Kristi, Susan & Rachael 
Monday October 21st: Lisa, Kristi & Rachael 
 

 

Helpers are needed for our school weekly Pub raffle. With the takings from 
this raffle the school has been able to buy IPads and reading resources. If 
you’d like to help the P & C just let Mrs Miller in the office know. 



 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week  
a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  
 
 
JERVIS BAY KIDS KAYAK CLINIC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOALHAVEN FOOTBALL  
 

Term 4  Talent Identification program (Mondays) 7 week program.  
This program is for ages 8 – 11, with the cost of $85.00. The venue is at South Nowra, starting on the  
21st October.  
To register email coaching@shoalhavenfootball.com.au 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Starting Week 1 Term 4  on a Tuesday & Wednesday from 3:30—5:50 at  

Greenwell Point Public school. 

John Segol will be teaching lessons in guitar, vocal, drums and base.  

For more information please contact John on 0478845553 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

   Elizabeth in Year 4 who turned 10 yesterday. 

Ava in Kindergarten who is 6 on Wednesday. 
Bailey in Year 5 who is 11 on Thursday. 

Jordi in Year 3 who is 9 on Friday. 
   

YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER 

The year 6 fundraiser was a wonderful success, thankyou to everyone that contributed. They raised  

$460.60. This was from the disco that was held in the last week of school, last term. 
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